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May 16, 2025 
 
Via Electronic Mail: Chris@InspiredCG.com 
 
 
Inspired Consulting Group, LLC 
Chris McLaughlin, MSW, LCSW 
534 Woods Edge Road 
Hermon, ME 04401  
 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Withdrawal of Conditional Contract Award under 
 RFP #202502024, Independent Reviewer  

 
Dear Mr. McLaughlin,  
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services (Department) for Independent Reviewer 
services.  
 
Pursuant to Part V, § C.1.a. of the RFP, the U.S. has notified the Department of its decision to 
withhold approval of the conditional contract award. The April 11, 2025, conditional contract 
award therefore is withdrawn, and no contract for Independent Reviewer services will be 
awarded to Inspired Consulting Group, LLC as a result of this RFP process. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adrienne Leahey 
Chief Operating Officer 
Office of Behavioral Health  
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement 
Division of Contract Management 
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